
 

 

Winterbourne Junior 
Girls’ School 

Year 5 Newsletter 

              Week ending: Friday 29th June 2018 

This week’s awards 

5.1 Nikola, Zainab 

5.2 The whole of 5.2. 

5.3 Kadijah, Hilary 

Attendance: 

 5.1  95.56% 

 5.2   98.24% 

 5.3  95.47 % 

 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter 

       During the week beginning 2nd July we will be learning about: 

Maths: Exploring various forms of data handling and interpre-

tation. 

Writing: Writing a suspenseful story opening.. 

Reading: Continuing with Skellig, and a look at Harry Potter. 

Topic: We are starting our ‘Changing Me’ topic in PSHE. 

 

Monday is Harry Potter Mufti Day! 

No donation required—homework this weekend is 
to research some characters from Harry Potter 

(there are lots and lots!) and be able to tell us who 
you have come as on Monday.   

There will be fun activities throughout the day. 

Friday Fun Day and Year 5  Sleepover 

The girls are very excited about this—please make sure that consent slips are 

returned by Monday, as we need to order food. 


